

02 February 2021



Dear Parents/Carers.

Healthy Recipe Competition

At New Oak, we like to help our pupils make healthy choices in what they eat. Therefore, we are running a competition to create a healthy recipe book, specifically for the children and parents.

To enter the competition, simply send in your main meals, healthy snacks and treat recipes via email, info@oasisnewoak.org or through class dojo.

Please include:

- Drawing or photo of the end product
- Ingredients you have used
- Quick how to make guide
- Your child's first name and class/year group

All entries will receive 5 dojo points, with the winners having their recipes produced in our fantastic New Oak Recipe Book.







Please can all recipes by sent in by Monday 20th February 2021.

Have fun cooking/baking!

Yours sincerely,

Miss Harvey-Beard Year 5 Teacher